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Reference: IR911 

Date issued: 25 March 2024 

Coedpoeth Community Council 

I am writing in response to your request for information dated 26 February 2024, 
regarding advice given by Audit Wales to either the Clerk or Chair of Coedpoeth 
Community Council.  

For ease of reference, I have reproduced your questions below: 

1. Any written advice given by Audit Wales, either centrally or from a regional 
representative to the Clerk, or Chair, of Coedpoeth Community Council with 
regard to: 
a) The legality or otherwise of the original budget for 2023-2024 adopted in 
December 2022, by the Community Council. Information not held. 
b) The basis for the preparation of year-end Financial Statements for the year 
ended 31 March 2023? Information not held. 

2. If written advice was not given, any contemporaneous notes of telephone 
advice given on the same subjects from either your Central Office or a 
Regional Representative. Information not held. 
3. Confirmation that no such records exist.  

 

There are no records of advice given to Coedpoeth Community Council, as advice 
has not been provided. Consequently, we do not hold information that directly meets 
your description. 

If you have any queries about my handling of your request, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Information Officer 


